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May 2017 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

YOUR PERSONAL INVITATION TO JOIN OUR MISSIONS TEAM 14TH JANUARY TO 4TH FEBRUARY 2018 

 

Do you have a desire to do something for the Kingdom of God in a third World Country? ​If so, then this is my personal                         

invitation to come on the Global Nulife Ministries Team in early 2018. Three awesome, exciting weeks are spent in three                    

southern States of India. 

 

This will be our 26th Team visit to incredible India, where one billion plus persons reside. We share the good news of the                       

Kingdom at our Children's Homes, villages, Leprosy camps, slums and churches. It is very fulfilling to go into very poor                    

places obeying the words of Jesus "Pray the Lord of the Harvest that He will thrust out labourers into His Harvest 

Field." "The Harvest is ripe but the labourers are few," Jesus said. We especially invite male preachers who can share                    

with our Leaders in three States. Women preachers of course are welcome. 

 

We invite people from all age groups. Children and youth workers, musicians, singers, people with testimonies of                 

deliverance, teachers, preachers and intercessors etc. As our Team unites with one heart for the poor and needy, the                   

Holy Spirit visits each place with His supernatural anointing. Always there is good and lasting fruit. Over the years many                    

thousands of children and adults have come to Christ.   Many are healed and there are miracles too. 

 

COST: ​$3,900 includes air fares, internal air fares, meals and accommodation. ​We have needed to increase the cost so                   

we can fly internally rather than take long exhausting train journeys. This way it will give more time for ministry and rest.                      

However, it means that we need to have confirmation earlier so we can book air fares with names and passport                    

numbers. Please do pray about joining this awesome team ministry. 

 

Expressions of interest will need to be made early and a non-refundable deposit of $300 will need to be made into                     

Global Nulife’s Account ASB 123 072 0380376-52 by 13th September 2017 in order to secure your spot on the team​.                    

Earlier is better to save your place as space is limited. It is possible to cancel before a ​final payment is made by Tuesday                        

14th November 2017. ​If you wish to return to NZ earlier or later than the chosen date then that may be possible but you                        

would need to book early, owing to heavy bookings during that season.  

 

If interested, please contact Team Leaders Clive and Joy Lietze ​teams@globalnulife.org or phone (03) 204 8679, or                 

cellphone 027 435 8268 

 

God Bless you. 

Yours in Christ, 

  

Nancy Dykes 

Founder and Director 

Global Nulife Ministries 

nancy@globalnulife.org  

(07) 886 1979 
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